
 

 
10.9.4 - Resolution to Establish Compensation and/or Reassigned Time for Lead 
Writers of Program Review Documents:  Introduced by the Mesa College English 
Department - Authored by Professor Naschak 
 
   
1st Reading:  October 25, 2010 
 
Mover: Marilynn Schenk 
 
Second: Katie Holton 

 
 
Whereas the Program Review process is becoming increasingly important in Mesa College's 

curriculum and budgetary planning process,  

 

And whereas the Program Review document is becoming increasingly complex due to the 

recent introduction of statistical analyses, Accreditation requirements for Student Learning 

Outcomes (SLOs), and the need to include budgetary projections in the report,  

 

Therefore, the Mesa College Academic Senate resolves that Lead Writers of the Program Review 

documents, whether in academic departments, administrative services, or student service areas, 

should receive adequate workload reduction and/or budgetary compensation in order to 

successfully complete the Program Review reports.  

             

Presented to the Academic Senate:  October 25, 2010 

Approved by the Academic Senate:  November 8, 2010  
 
 


